

Growing Life in Christ.

Dear Pastor,

As a senior pastor for twenty-nine years, I understand the reservations surrounding single, female missionary support. Mission dollars can only stretch so far, and many sacrifices are being made to make missionary support possible. Every pastor wants to maximize their investment like a spiritual portfolio so that fruit may abound to our account (Phil. 4:17). Supporting every missionary simply isn't possible.

Yet there is a world that desperately needs the gospel and places where it is readily received. Unlike portions of the United States, places like Belize offer wide open doors of opportunity. The McIntosh's are working diligently to create intersections to take light into darkness, but the laborers are few (Matt. 9:37). As Jesus commanded, they have been praying for laborers to assist them in the Belizean harvest.

Bree has been called to labor in this field. As both her pastor and her father, I can speak to her genuine heart for Christian service. She has been faithfully committed to local church service her entire life. Her current ministries include deaf interpretation, van ministry, children's clubs on Wednesday, junior church, VBS, teen ministry, ladies conference, and many more. Bree loves the Lord and ministering to children. After graduating from Bible college, she taught in a Christian school outside of Washington, D.C. and then moved to Florida where she continued teaching middle school aged children. During that time, she helped revamp the middle school program for the school, coached basketball and volleyball, and aided in the development of sports programs.

Some might accuse me of bias, but I genuinely believe that Bree will be a ministry multiplier for the McIntosh's on the field. Partnering with her is an investment in evangelism, children's ministry, ladies ministry, discipleship, school administration, teaching, and more. I do not believe you will be disappointed in the work that God will do through her and that your commitment will produce a great return. The McIntosh's have requested for Bree to join them during the summer of 2026. A lofty goal, but God is able by His grace and your financial partnership. Please help our church get her to the field to reach children and ladies with the Good News of Jesus!

Laboring in His Field,

W. Jason Wiley

280 Riviere Road | Palm Harbor, FL 34683-5103 Phone (727)771-7979 | Fax (727)786-5172 info@mybbc.church | mybbc.church W. Jason Wiley, Senior Pastor Evan Barlow, Assistant Pastor